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A Resolution Of The City Commission Of The City Of Hollywood, Florida, Approving And

Authorizing The Appropriate City Officials To Execute An Authorization To Proceed For Work

Order Number TTH 19-01 With Tetra Tech, Inc. To Provide Professional Engineering Services

For Replacement Of A Sanitary Sewer Force Main Servicing The City Of Hallandale Beach

And The Replacement Of Large User Meter-07 (LUM-07), In The Lump Sum Amount Of

$147,917.00, And Approving An Amendment To The Fiscal Year 2019 Capital Improvement

Program.  (Project Number 19-7100)

Staff Recommends: Approval of the attached Resolution.

Explanation:

Southern Regional Wastewater Treatment Plant serves six large users including the City of
Hallandale Beach.

One of the City of Hallandale Beach sewer flow connections is through large user meter LUM
-07 and the existing force main along South 19th Avenue, Plunket Street and South 15th
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Avenue, which consists of 8-inch and 10-inch diameter piping installed in 2001.

The capacity of the existing force main and the large user meter is not large enough to meet
the current and future sewer flowrate from the City of Hallandale Beach and must be upsized.

The City requested a proposal from Tetra Tech, Inc. to provide professional engineering
services for the design, permitting and bidding services for the replacement of the existing
sanitary sewer force main and the large user meter servicing the City of Hallandale Beach.

Tetra Tech, Inc. and the City have a Professional Services Agreement for General
Engineering Consulting Services for water, sewer, reuse and stormwater infrastructure
projects, and this agreement was approved by the City Commission pursuant to Resolution
Number R-2017-284 on September 20, 2017.

The Administration recommends that the City Commission authorize the appropriate City
officials to execute the attached Authorization to Proceed for Work Order Number TTH 19-01
with Tetra Tech, Inc. for professional engineering services related to the design, permitting
and bidding services for the replacement of Hallandale Beach force main and large user
meter LUM-07, in the lump sum amount of $147,917.00.

It is necessary to amend the approved Fiscal Year 2019 Capital Improvements Program as
set forth in the attached (Exhibit A).

The tasks included in the proposal will be implemented in phases and the services will be
completed in approximately six months.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Clece Aurelus, Engineering Support Services Manager, Department of Public Utilities
Francois Domond, Interim Director, Department of Public Utilities
Gus Zambrano, Assistant City Manager/Sustainable Development
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